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Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Dear Mr. Denton:

In the Matter of ) Docket No. 50-327
Tennessee Valley Authority )

In accordance with the provisions of 10 CFR ? art 50.59, we are enclosing 40
copies of a requested amendment to license DPR-77 to change the technical
specifications of Sequoyah Nuclear Plant unit 1 (Enclosure 1). Justifica-
tions to support the proposed change were submi"M to you by my letter
dated January 8, 1981. Also enclosed is a supplement to the justifications
to support the proposed changes (Enclosure 2). This change involves a
revision to the containment purge and vent time allowed per year (Technical
Specification 3 6.1.9).

In accordance with the requirements of 10 CFR Part 170.22, we have deter-
mined the proposed amendment to be Class III. The classification is based
on the fact that a single safety issue is involved. The remittance of
$4,000 is being wired to the Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Attention:
Licensing Fee Management Brancu.

Very truly yours,

TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY

Q'M Qv'M
LTH. Hills, Manager
Nuclear Regulation and Safety

Swrn to et subscribed before me
this /O day of [ M , 1981

$_Qp h EL S . W ) ]s
Notary Public

Hy Commission Expires -
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